65-5492/A

22 September 1965

Dear Wallace:

On behalf of the Central Intelligence Agency, may I express our very real appreciation for your congratulations and best wishes on the anniversary of CIA.

It was most thoughtful of you to write, and in return, may I tell you of the warm admiration all of us have for the United States Marines!

Sincerely,

W. F. Raborn

General Wallace M. Greene, Jr. Commandant, U.S. Marine Corps Headquarters U.S. Marine Corps Washington, D. C. 20380

WFR:mcm

- 1 DCI Chrono
- 1 DCI Alphabet w/att
- 1 ER
- 1 ExDir, w/att

MORI/CDF)

LECT Pologge 2006/11/04 : CIA-RDP80R01676R000300170004-9

Executive Registry



16 September 1965

Dear Admiral Raborn:

On behalf of the United States Marine Corps, it is my pleasure to extend congratulations and best wishes on the anniversary of the establishment of the Central Intelligence Agency.

The services your organization performs are as essential to the security of our nation as soldiers and their weapons. The courageous and dedicated men and women of the CIA have won the respect and admiration of all United States Marines.

With warm personal regards,

Sincerely,

WALLACE M. GREENE, JR. General, U. S. Marine Corps

Vice Admiral William F. Raborn, Jr., USN (Ret) Director Central Intelligence Agency McLean, Virginia